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Action Summary - Draft 

Committee on Sustainability 
Committee Members: 

Tom Owen (D-8)* 
Glen Stuckel (R-17)* 

Tina Ward-Pugh (D-9) 
Cindi Fowler (D-14) 
James Peden (R-23) 

* Denotes the Committee Chair(s) 

3:00 PM Council Chambers Thursday, February 13, 2014 

Call to Order 

Chairman Owen called the meeting to order at 3:13pm. 

Rollcall 

Chair Person Tom Owen (D-8),  Vice Chair Glen Stuckel (R-17),  Council Member 
Tina Ward-Pugh (D-9),  Council Member Cindi Fowler (D-14), and Council Member 
James Peden (R-23) 

Present: 5 -  

Special Discussion 

ID 14-122 1. Mr. Avery Hartman Kolers, Carrie Van Winkle, President of the Kentucky 
Beekeepers Association, and Blair Leane-Helvey, Entomology Solutions 
LLC., spoke to the item and answer any questions the Committee had. 

Adjournment 

Without objection the meeting adjourned at 4:05pm. 
 
*NOTE:  Items sent to the Consent Calendar or Old Business will be heard before the 

full Council at the Metro Council Meeting on February 27, 2014. 
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